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Bradley W. Foster, P.E., P.S. 

Highway Design Engineer 

Franklin County Engineer’s Office 

970 Dublin Rd 

Columbus, OH 43215 

bfoster@franklincountyengineer.org 

 

ONLINE OPEN HOUSE 
Cleveland Avenue Corridor Improvement Project 

FRA-CR75-0.97, PID 113718 

Comments requested by February 15, 2022 

 

Translation Services – Servicios de Traducción – Adeegyada Turjumaada – अनुवाद सेवाहरू 

Si desea servicios de traducción, comuníquese con Bradley Foster: 614-525-3021,  

bfoster@franklincountyengineer.org  

 

Haddii aad u baahan tahay adeegyada turjumaada, la xidhiidh Bradley Foster: 614-525-3021,  

bfoster@franklincountyengineer.org 

  

यदि तपाइँ अनुवाद  सेवाहर चािहनछ कृपया समकक गनुकहोस् Bradley Foster: 614-525-3021,  

bfoster@franklincountyengineer.org 

 

Franklin County Engineer Cornell Robertson, in collaboration with the Ohio Department of Transportation is pleased 

to announce the improvement of Cleveland Avenue from Huy Road to East Cooke Road. The Engineer's Office has 

received federal funding to address pedestrian safety issues along the corridor, as pedestrian crashes are more 

frequent along Cleveland Avenue than other County roadways. From 2016-2018, there were 14 pedestrian crashes, 

including 2 deaths. The Cleveland Avenue Corridor Improvement Project will improve safety for pedestrians and 

drivers by adding crosswalks, installing Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacons at pedestrian crossings, road widening, 

upgraded street lighting, traffic signal replacements, and raised medians. You are invited to our Online Open House. 

The goal of this virtual event is to give you an opportunity to learn about the project and provide comments to the 

County. Beginning on January 1, 2022 you can view the online materials at the following website: 

https://www.franklincountyengineer.org/public-meetings/ 

 

Your comments, concerns, and feedback are an important part of the project. Please read the materials on our website 

that show how we plan to improve Cleveland Ave. Next, there are several ways for you to provide comments on the 

project to Franklin County. You can return the comment form online at the link above, submit the comments by 

email, or mail the comments form to the address at the top of this page. You can also call 614-525-3021 to provide 

your comments over the phone. Please submit your comments by February 15, 2022. Public participation is solicited 

without regard to race, color, sex, age, national origin, or disability. Individuals who require special accommodations 

or translation or interpreter services to participate in this meeting should contact Bradley Foster at 614-525-3021 no 

later than 15 calendar days prior to the Online Open House (February 1, 2022). 

 

If you provide your contact information when leaving a comment, we will send a letter summarizing the comments 

received, the County’s response, and status update on the project approximately two months after the end of the 

comment period. 

 

Respectfully, 

Bradley W. Foster, P.E., P.S.  

Highway Design Engineer 

 
The environmental review, consultation and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have 

been, carried out by ODOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated 12/14/2020, and executed by FHWA and 

ODOT. 
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